January 30, 1980

Mrs. Artemis Karagheusian
240 Central Park South
New York., New York 10011

Dear Mrs. Karagheusian:

We write to express to you our deepest thanks for your letter of
greeting and for your generous gift of two rare Armenian printed books
to the St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral Museum: "Kirk Saghmosatz Dawdi"
(Venice, 1853%, and "Aghotakirk Usd Jamagarkootyan Hayastanyatz Soorb
Yegeghetzvo" (Constantinople, 1891).

We shall be proud and delighted to display them, and hope you
will have no objection to the release of an article to the Armenian
press noting your donation.

Hoping that you enjoyed a most blessed Christmas, we pray that
the Lord send you and all your loved ones the abundance of His
blessings for peace, good health, and joy in the new year.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



